
Town Hall Meeting 
 Tuesday, May 6, 2014, 3 p.m. to 5 p.m., Library Auditorium 
 
This is a reminder that a Town Hall Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 6, 2014 
in the Library Auditorium, from 3 p.m. to 5 p.m. There are two agenda items:  VP 
Steve Bolyai will discuss the FY15 Budget, and Provost Sandmann will lead a 
discussion of student retention. 
  
Note that we extended the Town Hall meeting to two hours, starting at 3 p.m., to 
give time for a fuller discussion of these important topics. 
  
I hope you will attend this important meeting. 
  
Thank you. 
 
 


